
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Steve Plympton <steveplymptonjr@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:29 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Why are you listening to the vocal minority and insisting on destroying Maine?! You will drive people out of this State for literally no 

reason! EVs are proven to be nothing more than an expensive fad. Our climate here is too cold for batteries, the vehicles themselves are 

too expensive and the environmental destruction caused by mining these rare Earth minerals make this rule the wrong answer for 

Maine...3 out of 4 child slaves in Africa that mine these minerals would agree!! 

 


